
Redbook Committee 

Report to Faculty Senate 

October 6, 2021 

 

The Redbook Committee is currently reviewing revisions to the College of Education and 

Human Development’s Bylaws and Personnel Policy. We expect to complete the review and 

provide a response to CEHD within the next two weeks. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, Chair   


